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 Happy Birthday ... 

Rowan Collins 2-15 

Westyn Gindlesperger 2-27

We would like to welcome Owen W  and Hazel W 
into Meadows and Hallie W  into Little Lambs !!

February
Please submit a Child Health Report from every doctor's visit 

with your child(ren).  Please remember to sign in/out with 

your initials on your child's room roster. Thank you!!

 If your child has an IEP or IFSP please make sure we 
have an updated copy for their file. You can either 
place it in the inbox or scan it to us! Thank you!!

Bright Beginnings will be CLOSED on 
Monday Feb. 17th.  
Tuition is adjusted accordingly.

We will be having Valentine's Day 
celebrations on Feb. 14, 2025 for 
Rainbow Room, Smiley Faces, Discovery 
and Shining Stars. Sign up sheets will be 
at the front desk!!

If you have any scrap paper
at your house or office, our
budding artists would 
appreciate it!! Thank you!
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